From: Alton Afford [mailto:altonafford48@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:31 AM

To: Pilot Program <PilotProgram@occ.treas.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]OCC: OCC Solicits Public Comment on Proposed Innovation Pilot Program

Thank you for your response.
I sent an verification Website of the Public Comments Spectrum through regards to said Priority.
I would like an continuum Information, Updates, Adiminstrations, and Public Comments Requests Schedule based at

strengthening the said Program.

Alton Afford
altonafford48@gmail.com

On Tue, Jun 18, 2019, 7:28 AM Pilot Program <PilotProgram@occ.treas.gov> wrote:

Alton,

Thank you for your email regarding the proposed pilot program. We did not see any attachment, and want to make sure we
received any/all material you planned to provide for consideration. Please advise if we have missed any further commentary
than what is provided below.

Thanks,

Office of Innovation

From: Alton Afford [mailto:altonafford48@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2019 4:13 PM

To: Pilot Program <PilotProgram@occ.treas.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]OCC: OCC Solicits Public Comment on Proposed Innovation Pilot Program

https://www.occ.treas.gov/news-issuances/news-releases/2019/nr-occ-2019-42.html

Thank you.

Alton Afford
altonafford48@gmail.com






